
 

 We want to hear from you! 
 

Staff  is currently working with the Great Lakes Community 
Action Partnership on gathering public input for the local 

Coordinated Transportation Plan. Please feel free to share. 

The Coordinated Plan focuses on improving local transit 
and    transit-related services. If  you have a moment please 

take this short   survey at: 

 https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/glcappublic 


